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Cache County Now Accepting Applications for Open Space Grants 
 
LOGAN, UTAH – $20 Million in open space land preservation funds are now available for Cache 
County landowners, creating a unique opportunity for property owners and organizations to participate 
in preserving what makes Cache County great.  Voters approved the funds in 2022 and the county 
plans to use them to preserve open space and create trail corridors. Grants may be awarded to projects 
that protect scenic vistas, preserve open lands near valley gateways, add trails and trail connectivity, 
and maintain agriculture, waterways and wildlife habitat. 
 
“Cache Valley is a beautiful place and we have an obligation to preserve the spaces that make it 
beautiful so it can be enjoyed by future generations,” said Cache County Executive David Zook.  “I 
hope land owners will consider this opportunity and what they want to happen to their land in the 
future.” 
 
Open space preservation funds can be used to purchase conservation easements, trail easements, or 
property ownership for open space preservation or trail additions. Interested parties are encouraged to 
apply by submitting an application to the Cache County Development Services office. The process is 
competitive and the Cache Open Space Advisory Committee will review and score each application, 
with the Cache County Council deciding final awards and amounts. 
  
Cache County invites all property owners who wish to preserve their open space or organizations 
interested in adding to Cache County’s trail network to apply. The application process is open-ended 
with no specific deadline, and each application will be reviewed in the order of submission, ensuring a 
fair and transparent process. Participation in the program is voluntary and properties proposed by 
willing land-owners will be considered.   
  
Complete applications and details may be found at the following website: 
https://www.cachecounty.gov/executive/cosac.html 
 
  

### 
 


